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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Acting Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met today with Moroccan Minister
of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation, Nasser Bourita. Acting
Secretary Sullivan thanked Foreign Minister Bourita and the Moroccan people
for their strong friendship and partnership with the U.S. on shared
priorities, including in the global fight against ISIS.

The Acting Secretary and the Foreign Minister discussed the deep U.S.-Morocco
bilateral relationship and regional issues, including efforts towards
achieving regional peace‎. The United States also expressed its commitment to
United Nations-led efforts to find a peaceful, sustainable, and mutually
acceptable political solution to the long-standing dispute over the Western
Sahara.
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